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Extension of provisional
accreditation of hospitals until
December 31, 2010

The provisional accreditation earlier
granted to hospitals until October 31,
2010 is extended until December 31,
2010.

This development is intended to
ensure uninterrupted service to
PhilHealth members while we are
thoroughly evaluating the compliance
documents of these hospitals.

The extension is applicable to
hospitals whose applications have not
yet been approved or denied. Further,
these hospitals are enjoined to comply
with all the requirements for
accreditation to qualify as Centers of
Safety before December 31, 2010.
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